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VILLAGE OF FREDERICTON JUNCTION

       102 Wilsey Road

       Fredericton Junction, N.B.   E5L 1W7

Telephone:  368-2628

          Fax:  368-1900

www.frederictonjunction.ca
   fredjct@nb.aibn.com
                                                                                                                                                                                 
Expression of Interest

To allow for the completion of the new fire hall / ambulance facility, we are looking for parties who may be interested in the purchase and relocation of our current public works maintenance building. 

The 2 bay garage measures 40’3”x 30’4”, constructed on a slab on grade and will be available for relocation after July 15, 2017.

All those interested should respond to this Expression of Interest notice

no later than 2:00 pm, June 21, 2017. The envelope should be clearly marked ‘Expression of Interest’. The enclosed offer should include your full name and/or company name, address, the purchase price, and date of relocation and forwarded to the address above.
Services to the building will be disconnected by the Village prior to the move. The successful purchaser will be responsible entirely for the building removal (excluding slab) and the collection of any debris on the Village property. The purchaser will be responsible for all insurance and the Village will not be held responsible for any damage that may be caused to any property resulting from the move either on Village property or during transit. 
Thank you in advance for all those who submit their application.

Cindy Ogden, CAO

Village of Fredericton Junction
Fredericton Junction – “We’re on the Right Track”


